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Cabot Danville US 2 Reconstruction 
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Project Location:  The 1.4 mile project extends along US 2 from Last Road to Danville Hill 

Road in Cabot. This is a multi-year project with most of the work occurring in 2017/2018. 

Completion is scheduled for 2019. 

 

Reduced Speed Limit – The posted speed limit has been reduced to 40 mph through the 

project.  Please reduce speed and use caution traveling through the construction zone.   

 

Expect traffic delays this week! 

 

   

Week of September 11th, 2017 

 

Traffic Shift – Crews are preparing to shift traffic to use the newly widened section of US 2 

located east of Goodrich’s Sugar House. Expect traffic delays during this transition. 

 

Following the traffic shift, crews will begin reconstruction of the north side of US 2 east of 

Goodrich’s Sugar House to include installation of new drainage pipes and excavation for the 

new roadway alignment.  

 

Bridge #88 (Near Folsom Farm):  Work to build a new bridge at the west end of the project near 

the Folsom Farm will begin this week with installation of environmental controls and excavation 

for the bridge substructure. The new bridge will be built on a new alignment next to the existing 

bridge.   

 

Alternating one-way traffic will be maintained within the project limits this week.   

 

Traffic – Traffic delays can be expected this week. 

 

It is illegal in VT to use any handheld portable electronic devices while driving. The law 

carries fines of up to $200 with points assessed if the violation occurs in a work zone.  

 

Contact Francine Perkins, Project Outreach Coordinator, FRP Enterprises, LLC with any 

questions or concerns with regards to the project at 802-479-6994.  Construction updates are 

posted at www.roadworkupdates.com  
  

 

 


